. MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
HIKINA WHAKATUTUKI

Reina
fyi-request-15058-47fefOdb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 2021 - 1968

Dear Reina

Thank you for your email of 01 April 2021 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the OIA):

! would like to know the total numbers of applications received, approved and declined for this
visa category, WTR - LTSSL, for the occupation of chef, for the past 24 months.

I am writing to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend the time available
to answer your request. The Ministry’s response will be with you no later than 4 June 2021. The reason
for the extension relies on s15A({1)(b} of the QIA - consultations necessary to make a decision on the
request are such that a proper response to the request cannot be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision to extend the time limit by the
Ombudsman. Information about how to do so is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss an aspect of your request, please contact Dongrui Pang at
Dongrui.Pang@mbie.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

M~ et

Michael Carley

Manager — Operations Support

Immigration New Zealand

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment



